Ginger Robertson

I am totally opposed to this recommendation. Many will not be able to afford the car and the
modifications to household electric will also be far to expensive. In many areas, electric grid will
not be able to handle all of the charging. In our area, power is out quite often in the winter and has
been for as long as 4 days, what would I do then? Stop being a state that is trying to follow
California. To show how they are not thinking about that, listen to how they are telling residents to
not use AC in 114° weather but think they need to have electric, only, cars. Leave things alone.



